

POLITICAL ACTION COMMITTEE FOR ENGINEERS

PO Box 2145, Austin, Texas, 78768 Tel (512) 472-9286 Fax (512) 472-2934

October 2, 2020

The Honorable Todd Hunter 445 Cape Henry Corpus Christi, TX 78412

Dear Representative Hunter:

It is my pleasure to inform you that the Texas Society of Professional Engineers—through our Political Action Committee for Engineers (PACE)—has endorsed you in your reelection campaign for State House of Representatives District 32. It is also our pleasure to provide the enclosed contribution in the amount of \$500 for your campaign.

As the largest state society of the National Society of Professional Engineers (NSPE), TSPE is comprised of a membership of licensed professional engineers in all disciplines across the state of Texas.

Through our members' individual contributions to PACE, we are happy to support your campaign. If you desire any additional information, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Jennifer McEwan Secretary/Treasurer

uf M'Ewan

Enclosure